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In early January 2020, productive discussions unfolded between the esteemed consultants from SPARRK 

ACADEMY in Latur and the college's management. Their primary goal was to collaboratively define the 

scope, approach, and timelines for an upcoming Soft Skills Training Program. The culmination of their 

efforts was the signing of a memorandum of understanding (MOU) on the 30th of January, solidifying their 

partnership. 

Following this significant step, the college promptly disseminated a notice to raise awareness about the 

upcoming training program. As a pivotal part of the program's launch, a comprehensive meeting was 

orchestrated with the enthusiastic students who expressed their interest in participating. This meeting was 

graced by the presence of the Consultant, the IQAC coordinator, and the College Principal, ensuring that 

the program's essence was communicated effectively. 

During this gathering, the nature of the training program was eloquently elucidated, and the manifold 

benefits it held for the students were made abundantly clear. As a result, the college successfully enlisted 

students who were eager to partake in this enlightening endeavor and promptly collected the requisite 

fees to facilitate their participation. 

A total of 12 students embarked on this educational journey, committing to the one-month course 

designed to bolster their soft skills and overall personal development. The College, in consideration of the 

number of enrollments, arrived at an agreeable fee structure for the consulting services. 

With the students on board, the consultant sprang into action, meticulously crafting a customized training 

program tailored to the unique needs of this select group. The training sessions, as outlined in the 

schedule, commenced, with students eagerly attending these informative and transformative sessions held 

within the college premises on designated days. 

In addition to the in-class training, students were given the opportunity to apply their newfound 

knowledge and skills through various practical activities, further enhancing their learning experience and 

preparing them for real-world challenges. This holistic approach ensured that the Soft Skills Training 



Program not only equipped students with knowledge but also allowed them to put it into practice, 

fostering their personal and professional growth. 
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Attendance of Enrolled Students 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


